
Educating  for  the  Seventh
Generation
For more than a decade, Clark College has honored the cultures
and  traditions  of  indigenous  peoples  with  an  annual
celebration and powwow held in early November. This year, as
in 2020, that celebration needed to be held virtually due to
COVID-19. A video including interviews with community leaders
and  images  from  past  celebrations  has  been  posted  on  the
college’s web page devoted to the event. It is also posted
below.
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